
                          (Some) of what’s been happening this last week 

 

• After School Clubs started this week – There are still a couple of spaces available in 

Multiskills, Football, Rowing and Hockey club. Please book via Arbor. 

• Several of our Y5 and Y6 children did St Breock proud by taking part in the Sports Hall 

Athletics on Friday at Budehaven. 

• Please can you all check your ParentPay balances are kept in credit as chasing payments 

is taking up a great deal of admin time. Thank you to those of you that do so. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



What is happening this week….. 

 

• Friday is Wear PJs to School Day for Copper House in aid of The Australian Koala 

Foundation. Please can children bring cash donations into school and hand straight to 

class Teachers or TAs, as payment for this will not be available via ParentPay. Thank you 

for your generosity for such a worthy cause. 

• A reminder that children should not be bringing mobile phones into school unless they 

walk home on their own. They should be turned off as soon as they enter the school 

premises and handed to their class teacher first thing in the morning. 

 

 


